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Dear Families,  

 

As part of State Superintendent Tony Thurmond’s new literacy 

initiative, students will have free and unlimited access to thousands 

of digital books and news articles on the Renaissance myON 

platform from December 1, 2021 through January 31, 2022.  

 

Students can read these books and articles on any digital device that is 

connected to the Internet, even in low bandwidth areas. myON books can 

also be downloaded onto mobile devices for offline reading.  

 

Here is all you need to know to help your student start reading on  

myON today!  

 

Logging in         
 

1. Go to: www.myon.com and click on the login button.  

 

2. Enter the following information on the login screen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Click the green Sign In button, select a book or article, and start reading!  

 

View this video to learn more about reading with myON.  

 

Check out these additional resources to support reading at home with myON 

• What is myON Handout  

• Login Bookmark  

• Shared Account Reading Steps Handout   

• Offline Reading Tip Sheet   

• At-home Family Reading Activities Handout  

 

 

For help accessing and logging in to myON, contact the Support Team  

Call: (800) 338-4204 | Email: myonsupport@renaissance.com 

 

Thank you for the important role you play in your student’s reading and learning every day!  

http://www.myon.com/
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/cnrnnsnjjq/intro-to-myon-books-and-news_ca_english
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/kddkg2dpkc/500402-ca-what-is-myon-shared-accts
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/zh5lqhrk72/500402-myon-shared-accounts-login-cards-eng
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/wvz5zsgpxd/500402-ca-myon-shared-accounts-reading-steps
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/rdphtkprxs/500402-ca-offline-tip-sheet-myon-shared-acc-2
https://renaissance.widen.net/s/7tspxhrmrs/500402-ca-myon-at-home-family-activities-2
mailto:myonsupport@renaissance.com?subject=Gift%20of%20Literacy

